
Dear Sir Arthur:

This is to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of February 9th, enclosing copy 

of the Hon. Mr. Godbout’s letter of February 7th. 

We will revise our budget for projects accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Acting Dean.
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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G..K.C.B. 
Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

February 13th, 1933.
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